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  Letter dated 13 August 2014 from the Secretary-General addressed 

to the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 I refer to Security Council resolution 2048 (2012), by which the Council 

requested me to submit reports every 90 days on the implementation of all the 

elements of the resolution, as well as on the humanitarian situation in Guinea -Bissau. 

 In the light of the successful return to constitutional order in Guinea-Bissau, 

which was the main target set by the Security Council in its resolution 2048 (2012), 

I recommend, for the consideration of the Council, that my upcoming report 

submitted pursuant to the aforementioned resolution be the last one.  

 Any future updates on the remaining elements of resolution 2048 (2012), 

including paragraph 3, as well as broader issues relevant to the consolidation of 

constitutional order, would  be provided every six months in my regular reports on 

the United Nations Integrated Peacebuilding Office in Guinea-Bissau, while oral 

briefings to the Security Council will continue to be provided, as and when required.  

 I would be grateful if the Security Council would give consideration to my 

request. 

 

 

 (Signed) BAN Ki-moon 
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